
SSCC honor society remains active 
Phi Theta Kappa members attend conference, win awards 
 
 
Chapter Advisor Susan Morris said Alpha Omicron Eta, the SSCC PTK chapter, recently 
attended PTK’s Catalyst Convention in Aurora, CO for professional development and 
networking.  
 
According to its website, the convention is PTK’s premiere annual event, bringing together 
members, advisors and their supporters for professional development and celebration of the 
accomplishments in their communities. The convention included immersive opportunities for 
personal and professional development, college transfer guidance from experts, inspiring 
speakers, elections, and many opportunities to network and learn from other members of the 



The chapter was also awarded five-star chapter status, the Ohio Shining Star Award, and Most 
Distinguished Chapter Second Runner-up.  
 
The Five Star Chapter Plan offers five levels of engagement in Phi Theta Kappa. Each level 
consists of prescribed activities to build a strong, active chapter taking advantage of all Phi 
Theta Kappa has to offer. AOE held the five-star level for the second consecutive year and was 
recognized as a most distinguished regional chapter second runner-up. To be considered for a 
Distinguished Chapter Award, a chapter must submit entries for both the Honors in Action 
Project and College Project Award. The top 10 percent of chapters submitting both Honors in 


